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November 28, 2023 

Commissioners,  

City staff is requesting your presence at the December 5th Work session.   City staff will present 11 

important initiatives that are integral to the growth, prosperity, and well-being of our community. 

We have a diverse range of initiatives, each addressing key aspects of our city's infrastructure and 

community services. The initiatives include the Bailer Building Expansion, Water Treatment 

Facility/Cell Expansion, Fire Station, Public Safety Training Center, Library, Regional Ponds, 

Entrance Signs, Museum, Airport Terminal, South Dickinson Plan, and the Patterson Lake Project. 

These projects have been carefully selected to enhance the quality of life for our residents, 

promote safety, and support economic development. The Bailer Building Expansion, for instance, 

aims to accommodate the refuse needs of our community, while the Water Treatment Facility/Cell 

Expansion addresses the critical issue of water management. Our Fire Station and Public Safety 

Training Center are vital for ensuring the safety of our citizens, and the Library and Museum 

projects contribute to the cultural enrichment of our community. 

We are also considering projects such as Regional Ponds, Entrance Signs, Airport Terminal, South 

Dickinson, and Patterson Lake, recognizing the importance of environmental sustainability, 

effective communication, and the enhancement of key infrastructural elements. 

At the conclusion of the presentation, our finance team will provide you with a comprehensive 

financial synopsis, outlining potential funding sources for these projects. We understand the 

significance of fiscal responsibility and sustainability, and our team has worked diligently to 

explore viable options to support these initiatives. 

Following the presentation, we eagerly anticipate your valuable feedback. Your insights and 

direction are crucial as we chart the course forward. 

 

Thank You, 

Dustin Dassinger 

 


